
 

Photo by Dustin Corgan 
School of Medicine 2011 

taken in Nepal 

The Center for International and Multicultural Affairs (CIMA) will host an exhibit of photos taken by 
TTUHSC students who have traveled abroad.  The exhibit will be held at the Louise Hopkins Under-
wood Center for the Arts (LHUCA) in October.  We are looking for photos taken by students who have 
participated in a TTUHSC international program, volunteered abroad, or participated in any type of 
medical mission.  If you are interested in submitting a photo, please see the follow qualifications. 
 
Qualifications: 
 Photograph must be no more than 5 years old 
 Photograph must have been taken in a country outside of the U.S. 
 Send in original format—no resizing or reshaping  
 Resolution must be 300-600 dpi 
 Include your name, contact information, and a title for the photograph 
 Include a brief description of or story about the photograph including date, location, and any other 

pertinent information 
 Individuals may submit multiple photographs 
 Photos must by submitted to CIMA no later than 4:00 pm on Friday, September 3. 
 
Submissions are open to all students.  Submit photographs on a cd to the CIMA office (2B410) or via 
e-mail to Michelle Ensminger (Michelle.Ensminger@ttuhsc.edu).  For any questions, please contact 
Michelle at 806-743-1522. 
 
You will be contacted by the CIMA office if your photo is selected.  Each selected image will be printed 
by the CIMA office and displayed at the LHUCA during the First Friday Art Trail on Friday, October 1.  
After the exhibit all photos will be sold/auctioned and the proceeds go towards scholarships for stu-
dents participating in a TTUHSC international program. 

Attention all 
students 

CIMA needs 
your photos! 
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